
  
 

EPISTLE READING OF THE DAY: This morning's Apostolic Reading is from 

the Saint Paul’s Letter to Titus, Chapter 3, Verses 8-15: Titus, my son, the saying 

is sure. I desire you to insist on these things, so that those who have believed in 

God may be careful to apply themselves to good deeds; these are excellent and 

profitable to men. But avoid stupid controversies, genealogies, dissensions, and 

quarrels over the law, for they are unprofitable and futile. As for a man who is 

factious, after admonishing him once or twice, have nothing more to do with him, 

knowing that such a person is perverted and sinful; he is self-condemned. When I 

send Artemas or Tychicos to you, do your best to come to me at Nicopolis, for I 

have decided to spend the winter there. Do your best to speed Zenas the lawyer 

and Apollos on their way; see that they lack nothing. And let our people learn to 

apply themselves to good deeds, so as to help cases of urgent need, and not to be 

unfruitful. All who are with me send greeting to you. Greet those who love us in 

the faith. Grace be with you all. Amen. 

Ὁ Ἀπόστολος Πρὸς ῾Τίτον κεφ. 3 ἐδάφ. 8-15. 

 

GOSPEL READING OF THE DAY: This morning's Gospel Reading is from the 

Holy Gospel according to Saint Matthew Chapter 5 Verses 14-19: The Lord said 

to his disciples, "You are the light of the world. A city set on a hill cannot be hid. 

Nor do men light a lamp and put it under a bushel, but on a stand, and it gives 

light to all in the house. Let your light so shine before men, that they may see 

your good works and give glory to your Father who is in heaven. Think not that I 

have come to abolish the law and the prophets; I have come not to abolish them 

but to fulfill them. For truly, I say to you, till heaven and earth pass away, not an 

iota, not a dot, will pass from the law until all is accomplished. Whoever then 

relaxes one of the least of these commandments and teaches men so, shall be 

called least in the kingdom of heaven; but he who does them and teaches them 

shall be called great in the kingdom of heaven." 

 
Ἡ σημερινὴ εὐαγγελικὴ περικοπὴ ἐκ τοῦ κατὰ Ματθαῖον κεφ. 5 ἐδάφ. 14-19 
 

Today’s Apolytikion (Dismissal Hymn) is that of Tone Three: Εὐφραινέσθω τὰ οὐράνια, 

WELCOME FATHER NICHOLAS: Today we welcome and thank Father Nicholas Mueller 

from the Ascension Greek Orthodox Cathedral of Oakland for serving as our substitute priest 

at the Annunciation Cathedral. 

 

FESTIVAL MEETING TODAY: Everyone is invited to attend our Festival Meeting today 

taking place in the conference room following Divine Liturgy. We will need a strong showing 

of volunteers this year. If you cannot make this meeting, we ask that you still tell your family 

and friends and encourage them to attend. The meeting will be in person without a Zoom 

option. 

 

COMMEMORATIVE ALBUM:  We would love for you, your families and businesses to be 

included in the 2022 special Commemorative Album, "Celebrating 101 Years! Our Legacy 

continues...."  The new contract is at the printers and will be sent out via email and post. Please 

contact Irene or Presvytera at: Adbook@Annunciation.org  for more information.  Thank you 

for your continued support!  Warmest Regards, Presvytera Aliki Kyriacou and Irene 

Kyriacou, Co-Chairs. 

 

CHOIR ON SUMMER RECESS: We have enjoyed the long-awaited return of our choir as 

they’ve beautifully sung the hymns of the Divine Liturgy for the past several months. 

However, our choir will now observe a two month recess until the end of August as many 

choir members are traveling for vacations etc. We look forward to welcoming them back at the 

end of summer. 

 

THIS YEAR’S FESTIVAL: San Francisco's Only Greek Food Festival is back and in person in 

2022!  Mark your calendars for September 17th and 18th for our annual festival at the 

Annunciation Cathedral. Our cooking schedule will be released soon on social media and we're 

looking for new volunteers to come help cook this summer. If you would like to volunteer for 

any aspect of the festival, please contact festival@annunciation.org as soon as possible.  We 

can't wait to see everyone in September! 

 

INTRODUCTION TO ORTHODOXY CLASSES: We provide classes over Zoom for people 

who are considering converting to Orthodox Christianity or who are just interested in learning 

more about it. Please reach out to Alex Kozak at https://agkozak.com/intro to learn more. 

 

JOIN OUR GREEK SCHOOL: Greek School enrollment for the 2022-2023 school year is open!! 

We offer a well-rounded curriculum focused on Greek language learning as well as Greek 

history, culture, traditions and customs. Classes are open to both children and adults! For more 

information or to enroll, please reach out to our Director, Shu Yeung at 415-518-8750 

SUNDAY, JULY 17, 2022 

 SUNDAY OF THE FATHERS OF THE FOURTH ECUMENICAL COUNCIL                                               GREAT MARTYR MARINA                                          

mailto:festival@annunciation.org
https://agkozak.com/intro


FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA: Be sure to follow us on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram to stay up to date with the events of the Cathedral. Facebook: 

@annunciationcathedralsf Twitter: @annunciationsf Instagram: @the_cathedral_sf 
 

 

 

 
“The Church shall be a home for 

Orthodox Christians from every 

ethnic and national background. It 

shall be a house of prayer for all 

humankind, in which the Holy 

Name of our Triune God shall be 

extolled and all of creation 

sanctified.”   


